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Committee Members, 

I am in support of SB 1589 simply because this section of the river is not wide 

enough to allow wake boats to operate and preserve the shoreline at the same time. 

I mostly paddleboard on the river, so I can really feel the size of these waves being 

produced.   I pretty much have to sit down every time a wake boat comes by.  Other 

boats do not present that problem.  If the river was wider, it might work for these 

boats, but it just isn't.  The width of the river can't be modified, but user regulations 

can be. 

Please vote in favor of this Bill. 


